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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

August 17, 2017 

 

 

Shan Fritz 

1141 Dale St N 

St Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Kimberly Bukstem 

1039 Barrett St 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA EMAIL:  rule11stillapplies@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1141 Dale Street North 

 

Dear Mr. Fritz & Ms. Bukstem: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 15, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal since the 

vehicle violation has been abated.  At the hearing, Ms. Moermond made a referral for you to 

contact Terri Vasquez, Public Works about vacating a right-of-way if you want to go through the 

route of purchasing the little piece of land in the back alleyway.  His contact information is 651-

266-6128 or terri.vasquez@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 6, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers but it’s not necessary. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Ed Smith 

 Paula Seeley  
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